
A workshop was organised during the afternoon of 21 June 2007 at the University of 
Sheffield. The workshop was aimed at early career researchers and advanced PhD 
students from the European Corporate Governance Training Network (ECGTN) and 
other UK and overseas universities. The event was attended by a dozen participants. 
The participants were advanced PhD students and junior lecturers from Aston 
University, the University of Bonn, the Lebanese American University, Manchester 
Business School, the University of Sheffield, the Tinbergen Institute, and the 
University of Hertfordshire. 

Professor Annette Poulsen, the editor of the Journal of Corporate Finance, led the 
workshop. Professor Poulsen provided tips on how to develop a publication strategy 
and, in particular, on how to improve one’s chances to get published in top finance 
journals. She also gave guidelines on how to address referees’ reports and she also 
discussed the possible pitfalls that one should avoid. Professor Poulsen’s presentation 
generated a lively discussion and participants later on commented favourably on the 
usefulness of the event. 

 


